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Antiques Show at Fairgrounds
The Vikings Chapter of the Antique Motorcycle Club of

America  hosted the national show at the Minnesota State Fair
Grounds, June 15 and 16.

According to Viking Board Member  SEAN O'NEIL, "this is
the biggest event for antique motorcycle enthusiasts in 2007.  We
had over 120 bikes on display covering models from all around
the world, and all across the Twentieth Century."

O'Neil reported that the event used to be held at the fair-
grounds in Farmington, Mn in the past 30 years, but an event this
size needed more room.  The Minnesota State Fair Grounds
offered display area both outside and inside, camping, and ready
access to local businesses for gas, food, etc..

A feature was the  return of the  ‘WALL OF DEATH'.  Some
people  may remember the 1927 INDIAN SCOUT, racing
around a great wooden barrel .  Eighty years later, it was still a
MUST SEE.

Those interested in antique bikes, may contact O"NEIL, at
612 - 870 - 0766, or on the net http://www.vikingmc.org/  

Annual Freedom Run
The  TYLER GERRICK ANNUAL FREEDOM RIDE, took

place on August 8.  
This is a (Fun Run) dedicated to the former girl friends of Tyler

Gerrick, of the  BOAR HOUSE, located in Lexington, Mn.  Each
year, the past years  squeeze, is added to the back on the  ‘ride
shirt',  with her name embedded inside a drawing of a TOMB-
STONE.  

Year Number One, was  ‘LINDSAY".  Number two was ‘
SARAH ‘.  AND we look forward to the new member being
added next August.

The ride begins at the  BOAR HOUSE, and goes to the HAR-
BOR BAR, in Red Wing, Mn. and back.  It is a one day ride, and
this year, one of the charter members was joined by his wife.

It  is open to all who wish to attend and the group has grown each year. For more information you may call  THE
BOAR HOUSE, at   763 - 785 - 4114.  

News
**Gas-Lite Hosts Annual Chili-Feed

The 17th annual CHILI FEED, was  presented by the St Croix Valley Riders, on the weekend of September 7 & 8.
This is an annual fund-raiser for all of the projects that the SCVR Members support, year around.

The CHILI FEED consisted of Scooter Events, Bike Show, Tattoo Artists, Camping is available, All Night Bonfire
with Music, various vendors offerings and much more.

This years entertainment included:  PORKCHOP,  SCARLET HAZE, GREAT WHITE, CHAIN LIGHTNING, THE
CHOPPEERS, & COREY STEVENS.

Further information about  SCVR events available at.  On the Net:  WWW.SCVR.ORG, or you  may call:  THE GAS-
LITE AT 715 - 273 - 4839 /  www.gaslite.com.  for more information.
**Hamel Power Moves

A longtime fixture in the Hamel, Medina area has moved to a new location.  They were formerly at the intersection
of Hwy 55 & Sioux Trail, Hamel, Mn.  They now offer all the same great service, parts, and  accessories at  3566 PINTO
DRIVE.. Coming from Mpls, on Hwy 55, just go from the old location , past the Medina Entertainment Center, to the
next stop lights.  Look for a McDonalds, on the right, but, turn left onto Pinto Drive, and go up to the top of the hill, on
the left hand side, and there they are, BOBBY and the crew ready to continue their great traditiion known throughout
the area. 763-478-3206.
**Kokesh Motorcycle has moved from Spring Lake Park, Mn to  East Bethel, Mn.. The move takes them to 18511 Hwy
65, about a mile or so South from the Fatboys Bar.  It is a nice building with a security fence behind, and easy access to
get your bike in for whatever you need.763-786-9050.
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